January 19, 2021

Dear Dick,

I am sure you won't remember me, but I was one of your many clients while you were at Ameriprise. I called them with hopes that you are still involved with the Honor Flight, and much to my surprise...you are!!

So now I have a favor to ask. My brother-in-law's father passed away a while ago and in lieu of flowers they asked that donations be given to any veteran organization. I thought what better organization could there be than the Honor Flight!!

Enclosed please find check # in the amount of send a veteran and volunteer on the Honor Flight to Washington DC.

The deceased person is: Richard "Dick" A. Anderson Sr.

The acknowledgement goes to: John and Jan Anderson

Marshrield WI, 14440

Donation made by: Sue Fabera and Bill Cerny

Thanks so much for your continued dedication to our veterans. I still miss seeing you at Ameriprise, but I surely do hope you are finding lots of fun in your retirement.

Sincerely,

Sue Fabera